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Notice of Bid Cancellation 

Elevator Maintenance and Repair Service 
 

The Town of Hanson, through the Town Administrator, CPO, and pursuant to M.G.L. c. 30B §9, 

provides this notice of bid cancellation. The Chief Procurement Officer deems that cancellation 

serves the best interest of the governmental body as the bid amount received exceeds the amount 

the Town is currently paying for said services. 

 

The Town of Hanson appreciates the time and effort taken to prepare and submit a response to this 

Invitation for Bids.  
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